
  

International Leadership Institute (ILI) National Conference Abuja, Nigeria March 12TH – 16TH, 2018 

Shalom Global Missionary Outreach with joy announces the completion of the ILI National Conference Abuja, 2018. 

  

The training took place at Elim Top Suites & Apartments Bwari, Abuja from 12th-16th March 2018.  

   

In attendance were 34 persons: 5 faculty members and 29 participants.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

The most exciting thing is that the ILI African Director Bishop Thagana from Kenya was in the training in person and handled most 

of the topics.  

                            

  

             

                      

ILI African Director Bishop Thangana (left) and Bishop Roberts Akawzi from Lagos on arrival at the airport 

 

Pastor Obi & wife Celine with Bishop Thangana 

Bishop Thangana teaching during the conference 

Bishop Thangana, Pastor Obi 

& some of the ILI participants 

during the training 

Bishop Thangana praying for the participants during the conference 

 

Bishop Thangana teaching during the conference cont’d 

 



  

We had other facilitators from Jos, Nigeria namely Solomon, Reuben and David. I myself was the fifth person in the faculty. My 

wife Celine was one of the participants. 

  

    

   

   

Pastor Obi teaching on 

Mobilization  

Apostle David Joel teaching on 

Raising a Godly family 

 

Pastor Solomon Bako 

teaching Mobilization 

by Coaching 

 

Apostle Reuben Ibrahim 

teaching on The Practice 

of Evangelism 

 



  

Cross Section of ILI Students 

  

   

   

 
Students involved in group discussions 



  

  

  

 
Participants involved in short playlets 



 

  

 

   
Faculty & Participants Praying 

  

 



  

   

  

  

  



  

  

 

 



  

  

   



 

 

 

Since I attended ILI training in Malawi in 2017, my life has never been the same. The strongest lesson I derived from that training 

was this “it is not all about me but about God and His kingdom”.  A slogan that I also returned with was “think big, start small and 

start now”. By the grace of God and with the fire in my bones, I returned to organize this conference in Abuja Nigeria. ILI is a must-

do training for any person who desires to work for God especially Christian leaders. Training and empowerment of Christian leaders 

is one of the cardinal objectives of the Shalom Global Missionary Outreach and I am grateful to God for making this a huge success. 

Already, about 3 groups of participants are planning to do their training between now and June, and I believe God that I will be able 

to meet my target of training 1000 Christian leaders this 2018. 

Please continue to pray for us. 

Pastor Obi 


